
Hello there!
Welcome to Kindergarten | 2024-2025

	 Greetings! My name is Miss Carter and I will be your 

child’s Kindergarten teacher for the 2024 - 2025 
academic school year. I also serve as the grade level 
chair for Kindergarten. My paraprofessional is Ms. 
Thomas and she will be working alongside me this 
year. This school year will be filled with lots of learning 
and fun adventures as we have the opportunity to  
enhance your child’s growth and development. 


	 In our classroom, curriculum and instruction is 
developed to promote student academic 
achievement and to enhance the academic 
experiences and educational outcomes of students. 
We will provide a positive, inclusive, and supportive 
learning environment where students will feel safe, 
happy, valued, loved, motivated, and challenged!


We are sooooo excited to have your child as apart of 
our class and the Gems family this school year!!! 



